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Oshkosh Public Museum Director Sarah Phillips accepts position in Idaho
Oshkosh congratulates her for her service and contributions

OSHKOSH, Wis., April 12, 2024 — The Oshkosh Public Museum’s Director, Sarah Phillips, has
accepted the position of Director of the Idaho State Museum at the Idaho State Historical Society.
She will continue at the Oshkosh Public Museum through May 10th, where she has provided
oversight of the exhibitions, programs, presentations, and staff. The Oshkosh Public Museum,
which represents the history and heritage of Oshkosh and the Lake Winnebago region, is
celebrating its 100th Anniversary this year.

“Someone with Sarah’s skills set is unique, and it is obvious that the state of Idaho thinks so as
well,” said Oshkosh City Manager Mark Rohloff. “In her time with the city and the Oshkosh
Public Museum, she has energized the Museum and highlighted the many assets of the
Museum, bringing greater awareness to the cultural asset that we have in Oshkosh.”

Phillips worked previously in various positions at the Idaho State Museum, and earned a
Masters of Applied Historical Research with an emphasis in Museum Studies and 20th Century

American History from Boise State University. The city of Oshkosh wishes Sarah the very best
in the next chapter in her career, and congratulates her for her service to the city.
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